
 

ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 

18 May 2020 

RAMSAY HEALTH CARE FINALISES AGREEMENT WITH NHS ENGLAND 

Ramsay Health Care (Ramsay) confirms that it has finalised an agreement with NHS England to make 
its facilities and services available to the NHS and its patients during the COVID-19 pandemic.      
 
As previously advised, Ramsay UK commenced discussions with NHS England in mid March and has 
been providing much needed capacity and services since 23 March 2020.  
 
The term of the comprehensive agreement is for a minimum of 14 weeks from 23 March 2020, and 
then on a rolling basis terminable by NHS England on one month's notice.  
 
Ramsay will receive cost recovery for its services, including operating costs, overheads, use of assets, 
rent and interest less a deduction for any private urgent elective care provided. 
 
 
 
Contacts:      

Carmel Monaghan    Henrietta Rowe 
Chief of Staff Group General Counsel & Company Secretary 
Ramsay Health Care    Ramsay Health Care 
+ 61 438 646 273    + 61 9220 1047    
 
The release of this announcement has been authorised by the Disclosure Committee. 

 


